Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports

September 2017 – January 2018

Basic Information

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-inbangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Healthand-Safety

EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature_reviews/promoting-occupational-safetyand-health-through-the-supply-chain/view_

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

Weekly newsletter with key articles from the Bangladesh media published by WRAP – Worldwide Responsible Accredited Production http://www.wrapcompliance.org/en/home

Maclean's magazine (2013) "What does that \$14 shirt really cost?" http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

Selected Articles and Reports

Major reports

"One law for all," Franziska Korn (FES), Development & Cooperation magazine, October 1, 2017: <u>https://www.dandc.eu/en/article/bangladeshs-labour-legislation-has-improved-more-needs-happen</u> "Permanent Court of Arbitration in The Hague will proceed with union complaints against two clothing brands under the Bangladesh Accord's legally-binding arbitration" press release from the Permanent Court of Arbitration, October 16, 2017: https://pcacases.com/web/sendAttach/2238

"Fashion brands in The Hague's dock over factory safety in Bangladesh," Reuters, October 17, 2017:

https://www.reuters.com/article/us-bangladesh-garment-ruling/fashion-brands-in-thehagues-dock-over-factory-safety-in-bangladesh-idUSKBN1CM2ET

"The European Union and the Bangladesh garment industry: The failure of the Sustainability Compact," Clean Clothes Campaign, IndustriALL, UNI Global, October 18, 2017:

http://www.uniglobalunion.org/sites/default/files/files/news/bangladesh_position_paper_october_2017_final.pdf

"Accord to leave next year; At most six months' extension will be given: govt," The Daily Star (Dhaka), October 20, 2017: http://www.thedailystar.net/business/accord-leave-next-year-1479046

"Understanding the Rohingya crisis in Myanmar," Lionel Bopage, Links, October 19, 2017:

http://links.org.au/rohingya-crisis-myanmar

"Bangladesh govt permits Accord to operate beyond May 2018," Fibre2Fashion, October 26, 2017:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/manufacturing-news/bangladesh-govt-permitsaccord-to-operate-beyond-may-2018-228697-newsdetails.htm

"Why the Accord will be here until 2012," Ben Vanpeperstraete, Judy Gearhart, Lynda Yanz, and Scott Nova, The Daily Star (Dhaka), November 15, 2017: <u>http://www.thedailystar.net/opinion/perspective/why-the-accord-will-be-here-until-2021-1491145</u>

"The lives behind the label," six short films with total running time of 20 minutes," New Internationalist magazine, November 2017: https://livesbehindthelabel.newint.org/home.html

"Five years after deadly factory fire, Bangladesh's garment workers still vulnerable," Rebecca Prentice and Geert De Neve, The Wire (India), November 27, 2017: https://thewire.in/199618/five-years-deadly-factory-fire-bangladeshs-garment-workers-still-vulnerable/

"Are factories better in Bangladesh after Rana Plaza? That depends on who you ask," Andrea Crossan and Jasmine Garsd, Public Radio International "The World," December 6, 2017: https://www.pri.org/stories/2017-12-06/are-factories-better-bangladesh-after-rana-plazadepends-who-you-ask

<u>News from the International Labor Organization</u> Website: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/lang--en/index.htm

"Toward safer working conditions in the Bangladesh ready-made garment sector; The activities and results of the first phase of ILO's Improving Working Conditions in the Ready-Made Garment Sector Programme (2013-2017)," ILO Dhaka office, December 17, 2017:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Publications/WCMS_614088/lang--en/index.htm

"CEBAI reviews achievements and looks to future; Center of Excellence for Bangladesh Apparel Industry (CEBAI) looks to reinforce efforts to build skills and productivity in garment sector," ILO Dhaka Office, December 12, 2017: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Eventsandmeetings/WCMS_614461/lang--en/index.htm

"Upgrading skills in Bangladesh: Lower staff turnover, higher benefits for employers and employees alike," October 2017: http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/newsroom/features/WCMS_577464/lang--

en/index.htm

"Developing Asia's garment and footwear industry: Recent employment and wage trends," International Labor Organization, Asia-Pacific Garment and Footwear Sector Research Note, Issue 8, October 2017:

http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---robangkok/documents/publication/wcms_581466.pdf

News from the Bangladesh Accord

Website: http://bangladeshaccord.org

"Safety Committee Training Program Update," December 22, 2017: http://bangladeshaccord.org/2017/12/safety-committee-training-program-update/

"Remediation Progress Update," November 17, 2017: http://bangladeshaccord.org/2017/11/remediation-progress-update/

"Accord continuation beyond May 2018," statement of the Bangladesh Accord, October 26, 2017:

http://bangladeshaccord.org/2017/10/accord-continuation-beyond-may-2018/

"Quarterly Aggregate Report on remediation progress at RMG factories covered by the Accord, as of October 1, 2017," Accord on Fire and Building Safety, October 24, 2017:

http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/Accord-Quarterly-Aggregate-Report-October-2017.pdf

Advisory Board Report – August 23, 2017 meeting," released October 9, 2017: <u>http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/170823_Advisory-Board-Meeting-Report.pdf</u>

News from the Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety

Website: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org

"More than 300 Alliance factories have achieved all materials components in their Corrective Action Plans," January 7, 2018: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/470-dec17-press-release

"Thirteen more Alliance factories achieve all material components in their Corrective Action Plans; Operations suspended in one other," December 7, 2017: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/468-nov17-press-release

"Alliance delivers significant factory safety progress in Year Four," November 15, 2017: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/464-2017-annual-report-press-release \

"Dawn of a new era in safety: Accelerating progress in Alliance's final year," Fourth Annual Report, November 20017:

http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/files/Alliance%20Fourth%20Annual%20Report %20-%202017.pdf

Films and Video on Bangladesh OHS

ILO Dhaka Office videos: "A better trained labour inspectorate | Zannat Ara;" "A better trained labour inspectorate | Ujjal Deb" and "Women inspectors reach out to workers on the factory floor," December 2017:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/videos/WCMS_61467 2/lang--en/index.htm

ILO Dhaka Office videos: "Introducing the Bangladesh labour inspectorate" and "A stronger labour inspectorate for Bangladesh," October 2017: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/videos/WCMS_61467 4/lang--en/index.htm

Earlier Articles and Reports

"Prospects of garments industries for the economic development of Bangladesh," Nasif Chowdhury and Moinul Ahsan, Journal of Economic and Social Thought, June 2016, Vol. 3, No. 2: https://mpra.ub.uni-muenchen.de/71907/1/MPRA_paper_71907.pdf

"What she makes is keeping her in poverty," video and the "Company Tracker" ratings of major brands, Oxfam Australia, September 2017: http://whatshemakes.oxfam.org.au

September 2017 articles and reports

"Factory fire kills six workers," New Age (Dhaka), September 21, 2017: <u>http://www.newagebd.net/article/24488/six-workers-burnt-to-death-in-munshiganj-factory-fire</u>

"Bangladesh textile mill burns, yet again; Government should publish reports on factories it inspects," Aruna Kashyap, Human Rights Watch, September 21, 2017: https://www.hrw.org/news/2017/09/21/bangladesh-textile-mill-burns-yet-again

"Brands need to step up compensation after new factory fire in Bangladesh," Clean Clothes Campaign, September 24, 2017: <u>https://cleanclothes.org/news/2017/09/24/brands-need-to-step-up-on-compensation-after-new-factory-fire-in-bangladesh</u>

"Calls for consistent approach to worker compensation," Michelle Russell, Just-Style, September 25, 2017: <u>https://www.just-style.com/news/calls-for-a-consistent-approach-to-worker-</u> <u>compensation_id131734.aspx</u>

October 2017 articles and reports

"Strategic Sector Cooperation Denmark-Bangladesh," newsletter for third quarter 2017, available from Jens Rise Ramussen: jensra@um.dk

"Brands as labour rights advocates? Potential and limits of brand advocacy in global supply chains," Chikako Oka, Business Ethics, A European Review, October 2017: https://pure.royalholloway.ac.uk/portal/en/publications/brands-as-labour-rights-advocates(96f949b5-13d6-4a60-a40f-549539a818e9).html

"Joining union forces in Asia-Pacific's textile and garment sector," IndustriALL-union, October 1, 2017:

http://www.industriall-union.org/joining-union-forces-in-asia-pacifics-textile-and-garment-sectors

"Garment exporters hit by shrinking profits," Refayet Ullah Mirdha, The Daily Star (Dhaka), October 11, 2017:

http://www.thedailystar.net/business/garment-exporters-hit-shrinking-profits-1474624

"India fast catching up with Bangladesh," Rafayet Ullah Mirdha, The Daily Star (Dhaka), October 12, 2017:

http://www.thedailystar.net/business/india-fast-catching-bangladesh-1475272

"3 female RMG workers beaten by 'goons of employers' in Gazipur," The Daily Star (Dhaka), October 16, 2017:

http://www.thedailystar.net/business/three-female-rmg-workers-beaten-employers-goons-gazipur-1476979

"20 injured in workers-police clash in Gazipur," UNB (united news of Bangladesh) October 18, 2017:

http://www.unb.com.bd/bangladesh-news/20-injured-in-workers-police-clash-in-Gazipur/53720

November 2017 articles and reports

"Time for a change: Advancing legal protections on gender-based violence at work," International Labor Rights Forum, November 2017: <u>https://laborrights.org/sites/default/files/publications/GBV%20policy%20paper%20FINA</u> <u>L.pdf</u>

World Bank, Bangladesh sign 2 agreements," Fibre2Fashion, November 8, 2017: http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/international-textiles-trade-news/world-bankbangladesh-sign-2-agreements-228918-newsdetails.htm

"Some kids are not orphans because of this': How unions are keeping workers safe," Steven Greenhouse, The Guardian (UK), November 8, 2017: <u>https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2017/nov/08/unions-workers-safety-codes-of-conduct-florida-bangladesh?CMP=Share_iOSApp_Other</u>

"Bangladesh plans 2 leather estates in Rajshahi, Chittagong," Fibre2Fashion, November 17, 2017:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-accessory-news/bangladesh-plans-2-leatherestates-in-rajshahi-chittagong-229116-newsdetails.htm

"Bangladesh wages may be set to double," Tara Donaldson, Sourcing Journal, November 21, 2017:

https://sourcingjournalonline.com/bangladesh-wages-may-double-with-bgmea/

"Tazreen Fire: 5 years on, the pain lingers," Aklakur Rahman Akash, The Daily Star (Dhaka), November 24, 2017: http://www.thedailystar.net/backpage/tazreen-fire-5-years-the-pain-lingers-1495807

"Garment workers are waiting for an answer – will H&M deliver on its promise to pay a living wage in 2018?" Clean Clothes Campaign, November 24, 2017: https://cleanclothes.org/news/2017/11/25/garment-workers-are-waiting-for-an-answer-2013-will-h-m-deliver-on-its-promise-to-pay-a-living-wage-in-2018?amp%3Bqid=84179

"Will H&M fulfill its pledge by paying a fair, living wage by 2018?" Vivian Hendriksz, Fashion United, November 27, 2017: <u>https://fashionunited.com/executive/management/will-h-m-fulfill-its-pledge-by-paying-a-fair-living-wage-by-2018/2017112718498</u>

"Sweater factory workers continue demo," New Age (Dhaka), November 30, 2017: http://www.newagebd.net/article/29463/sweater-factory-workers-continue-demo

December 2017 articles and reports

"Strategic Sector Cooperation Denmark-Bangladesh," fourth quarter 2017 newsletter, December 2017, available from Jens Rise Ramussen: jensra@um.dk

"Bangladesh November exports up 6.2 pct y/y, lifted by garment sales," Ruma Paul, Reuters, December 7, 2017:

https://www.reuters.com/article/bangladesh-exports/update-2-bangladesh-novemberexports-up-6-2-pct-y-y-lifted-by-garment-sales-idUSL3N1073K6

"Dutch organization to ensure health of BD RMG workers, deal signed," The Financial Times (Dhaka), December 143, 2017:

https://thefinancialexpress.com.bd/economy/dutch-organisation-to-ensure-health-of-bdrmg-workers-deal-signed-1513255499

"Bangladesh to revive 13 textile mills under PPP mode," Fibre2Fashion, December 21, 2017:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/industrial-textiles-news/bangladesh-to-revive-13-textiles-mills-under-ppp-mode-239701-newsdetails.htm

"Workplace deaths hit four-year high," Kamrul Hasan and Md Amjad Hossain, The Dhaka Tribune, December 31, 2017: <u>http://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/2017/12/30/workplace-hazards-bangladesh-killed-1242-workers-2017/</u>

January 2018 articles and reports

"RMG [ready-made garments] made by prisoners to hit international market," The Financial Express (Dhaka), January 2, 2018: <u>https://thefinancialexpress.com.bd/economy/bangladesh/rmg-made-by-prisoners-to-hitintl-market-1514901350</u>

Related Global Supply Chain Issues

"Occupational safety, health are basic rights [report on World Congress of Safety and Health at Work]," Xin Yu, The Strait Times (Singapore), August 28, 2017: http://www.straitstimes.com/singapore/manpower/occupational-safety-health-are-basicrights

"Estimated 40 million people are victims of modern slavery; women and children most affected," reports from the International Labor Organization and Walk Free Foundation, September 19, 2017:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/newsroom/news/WCMS_574717/lang-en/index.htm

"Factory owner leaves 660 workers in lurch," Sen David, Khmer Times (Phom Penh), September 4, 2017:

http://www.khmertimeskh.com/5081246/factory-owner-leaves-660-worker-lurch/

"Cambodia Garment Worker Diaries," Fashion Revolution and three other NGOs, August 31, 2017:

http://www.articulate-story-demo.com.php7-32.phx1-2.websitetestlink.com/story_html5.html

"A sewing kit for living wages; Pathways to living wages in global garment supply chains," Oxfam Australia, September 2017: https://www.oxfam.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/A-Sewing-Kit-for-Living-Wage.pdf

"Sewing hope: How one factory challenges the apparel industry's sweatshops," Sarah Adler-Milstein and John Kline, University of California Press, October 2017: https://www.ucpress.edu/book.php?isbn=9780520292925

"From Indonesia to Honduras: How anti-sweatshop activists and unions made severance pay mandatory," Sarah Newell and Gabriela Rosazza, Labor Notes, September 27, 2017: <u>http://www.labornotes.org/blogs/2017/09/indonesia-honduras-how-anti-sweatshop-activists-and-unions-made-severance-pay</u> "Corporate social responsibility in the garment industry," Jorgen Herman Thomte Rafn, University of Agder, December 2017:

http://www.academia.edu/35432943/Corporate_Social_Responsibility_in_the_Garment_I_ndustry_A_Cross-

case analysis of three Norwegian organizations approach to central challenges in i mproving working conditions for factory workers in developing countries

Compiled by Garrett Brown, January 16, 2018